
LOOKING FOR PHOTOS FROM PAST GOLF
OUTINGS



THE 30TH ANNUAL GOLF OUTING FOR 2023

The 30th Zeta Alpha Theta Chi Golf Outing is planned for June 10,
2023 at Tam O'Shanter golf course in Hermitage, Pa.

SAVE THE DATE

Keep sending photos. We will use them to help promote our
upcoming golf outing on June 10th 2023 at Tam O Shanter Golf
Course in Hermitage, Pennsylvania. Email any pictures you are
willing to share to patrickrussell2906@gmail.com

Fraternally,

Patrick Russell
2022-23 Secretary
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